
 

 
 
Dear Eden, 
 
 
Re: Proposed Public Space Protection Order – Athelstan and Ethelbert Road 
 
 
Thank you for your letter requesting a new PSPO for Cliftonville West to tackle anti social waste in 
Athelstan Road and Ethelbert Road. 
 
My office has been in liaison with the Force in respect of the proposal and both the Thanet Inspector and 
Sergeant are supportive of the proposal and agree with the suggested terms. 
 

Thanet CSU have been working together with council partners under the Multi-Agency Task force remit 
for a considerable length of time on the issues presented in this area. It is my priority that all PSPO’s have 
a minimal impact on front line policing resources. 
 
I agree that a PSPO is a proportionate and appropriate method of tackling these issues and safeguarding 
the local Community. 
 
I provide my support of the proposed order. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Matthew Scott 
Kent Police & Crime Commissioner  

Eden Geddes  
Enforcement and Multi Agency Task Force 
Thanet District Council 
Cecil Street 
Margate 
Kent 
CT9 1XZ 
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